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Napa County Executive Office
1195 Third Street, Suite 310

Napa, CA 94559

I'm writing this letter on behalf of Friends of the Napa River representative, Bernhard Krevet to the Measure A
Financial Oversight Committee (FOC).

We believe that Bernhard has demonstrated his dedication and commitment to all things pertaining to the
protection of our watershed and should continue as our representative to the committee. This recommendation
was by unanimous vote of our Board on May 1, 2012.

Attached you will find Bernhard's reappointment request and up-dated application. Thank you in advance for

your consideration.

Myrna Abramowicz, Secretary
Friends of the Napa River

Napa, CA 94559





